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Gary Wong

To: Victoria Ramez
Subject: RE: Validation of planning application 2024/2698/NEW - Ground Floor, 181 Drury 

Lane, London, WC2B 5QF

 

From: Victoria Ramez <victoria@victoriaramez.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 5:20 PM 
To: Gary Wong <Gary.Wong@camden.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Validation of planning application 2024/2698/NEW - Ground Floor, 181 Drury Lane, London, WC2B 5QF 
 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Hi Gary,  
Thanks for the below. I can confirm that the area on our application is correct and I have ratified the measured 
survey and lease plan which confirm this. I think therefore that the previous application must have been 
erroneous.  
 
On your second point, the escape room closed during Covid as it wasn’t able to operate and never reopened 
so the unit has been empty since 2020. The proposed café hours are 7am – 11:30pm.  
 
I hope this helps 
 
Kind regards,  
Victoria 
Director 
 

 
 

 

  

 
 
07860 646 283 
0191 429 5813 
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